
Citizens of Serbia advised not to travel to Turkey for security reasons
Saturday, 16 July 2016.

In the light of the newly created situation in Turkey, Serbia's Prime Minister-designate
Aleksandar Vucic urged the citizens of the Republic of Serbia, on 16 July of this year, not to
travel to the territory of Turkey, because the Government of the Republic of Serbia is unable to
guarantee their safety in this country.  
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